
Comment by the Bureau for
Reintegration Policies on some
information circulated in the public
space

In connection with the information circulating in the public space regarding the event
announced by Tiraspol for February 28, 2024, we state that the Bureau for
Reintegration Policies follows the situation in the Transnistrian region closely,
maintaining permanent contact with the OSCE Mission and other international
partners.

According to available information, there is no reason to believe that the situation in
the region could deteriorate.

We are confident that Tiraspol is aware of the consequences of taking rash steps.


